
 
 

Dear Students, dear Colleagues, 

Today, let me update you on the restart of the teaching activities. 

We are very happy to see our Campuses hosting again the students who have attended 

the classrooms and all available spaces in complete safety as expected. 

We have managed in these two days almost 1000 lessons in presence and over 600 

lessons at a distance. 

I would also like to remind you to download the app Immuni promoted by the Presidency of 

the Council of Ministers. 

The app is able to identify, while respecting their privacy, those who came into contact with 

anybody who tested positive to the virus: a very useful tool for us at this time of restart of 

activities in presence. 

Thank you all for your cooperation and for the commitment of these first days. 

Best regards 

Ferruccio Resta 

Rector of Politecnico di Milano 

https://www.immuni.italia.it/download.html

